HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL
AUGUST 10, 2009
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
Our regular meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 4:10 PM.   Those present were Emily Campbell, Heather Goodman, Karen Rich, Ellen Raifsnider, Shannon England and Terisa Johnson.  
Recognition of Visitors
No visitors this month.
July Minutes

Minutes were reviewed from the July 2009 meeting.  After reviewing the minutes, a motion was made by Karen Rich and seconded by Shannon England to accept the minutes as written.  Consensus was reached.
STUDENT ACHIVEMENT

Mrs. Campbell welcomed everyone back for the new school year and that the Open House went well and students appear happy to be back.
There will be Parent Orientations this week with the teachers, related arts, PE and FRC.  The computer lab will be open for students while parents meet with the children.  Tuesday, August 11th will be for grades K-2 and Thursday, August 13th will be for grades 3-5.

BUDGET REPORT

Per Pupil Allocation/Local Budget
Following a brief discussion about the Per Pupil/Local budgets included in the packet, a motion was made by Terisa Johnson with a second to the motion by Karen Rich to accept the budgets.  This motion received consensus by the Council.  

PLANNING

Council Goals
Mrs. Campbell requested some feedback on the policies that need to be put in place by law for our Council.  Some of the data analysis that needs to be implemented and were discussed were Literacy First, Map data and KPR to name a few.
The CSIP was looked over for revisions to be discussed at our next meeting.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Accident Report

No report.
NEW BUSINESS

By-Laws
The by-laws were reviewed to see what we need to revise.

The end of year report was reviewed and things were added to the success stories from Heartland over the last school year.  A motion to accept the end of year report as revised, was made by Ellen Raifsnider with a second by Heather Goodman.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
OLD BUSINESS
The meeting time was reviewed again to make sure that everyone was in agreement to the times that were set from the previous meeting.  Everyone was in agreement to keep the meetings on the second Monday of the month at 4 pm.

SBDM Update Training is scheduled for August 25th.  They also added two new meeting dates of September 10th for new members and September 15th for old members from 5 to 8 pm on both days.

KASC Conference agenda was passed around to see if members wanted to attend.

AGENDA

Our next meeting will be on Monday, September 14th at 4 pm.  
With no further items on the agenda, Terisa Johnson made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Ellen Raifsnider.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 pm with consensus reached by the Council.
Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary
